
Join us for the Twentieth Season of

The Linwood Project 
Community Chorus

Directed by Libby McLaren
As the ongoing director of The Linwood Project Community Chorus, I 
want to announce the dates for our upcoming Fall 2016 session. 
Chorus rehearsals will resume Sunday September 4, 2016 and continue 
as follows:
             **September 4, 25   **October 2, 9, 23, 30   
                           **November 6,13, 20    
  **Family and Friends Concert Saturday Dec. 4 3pm

        For information about the chorus, contact Libby McLaren
        Office: 510-482-9479    Email: flower2mcl@earthlink.net 
                                 www.libbymclaren.com

Please note that there are 10 rehearsals in this Fall session. Rehearsals are on 
Sundays from 3:00pm–5:30pm at Libbyʼs home in Oakland. The cost of this 10 
week session is $250. However, you may come to one rehearsal without charge, 
to check out the chorus and decide whether itʼs for you. If you choose to join, you 
can register at that time. Returning members can register the first day as well.

The Linwood Project Community Chorus is a womenʼs community chorus, with 
no requirements except a love of singing and an open heart. Music reading skills 
are helpful but not required. As the director I am committed to creating a quality 
musical experience, including vocal blending, vocal technique, sight-singing, 
interval work, beautiful group singing and lots of FUN. If youʼve been looking for a 
heartwarming and fulfilling singing experience, come give us a try!

—Libby McLaren
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